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MEDIA ADVISORY 
For Planning Purposes Only 

August 12, 2015 

 

 
 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICIALS TO GIVE HEALTH 
AND SAFETY READINESS UPDATE ON PRE-K FOR 

ALL 

  
Senior administration officials will give a pen and pad briefing on Thursday, 
August 13 on the health and safety readiness of all sites hosting Pre-K for All, 
including recent inspection figures, violation updates and information on staffing 
levels. This coming September, all children will have access to free, high-quality, 
full-day pre-K for the first time. 
 
 
WHEN:          Thursday, August 13, 2015 

11:30 AM 
 
WHERE:       Committee of the Whole Room, 2nd Floor, City Hall 
 
WHAT:         Senior administration officials will give a pen and pad briefing 

on  the health and safety readiness of all sites hosting Pre-K for 
All,   including recent inspection figures, violation updates and 
information on staffing levels.  

 
WHO:            Deputy Mayor Richard Buery 

FDNY Commissioner Daniel Nigro 

DOB Commissioner Rick Chandler 
DOE Deputy Chancellor Josh Wallack 
DOI Commissioner Mark Peters 
DOHMH Assistant Commissioner Frank Cresciullo  
ACS Deputy Commissioner of Early Care and Education Lorelei 
Vargas  

 
 
 

### 
 
Contact: Chancellor’s Press Office (212) 374-5141 



  

 


